
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Permission for Road Race Info 
5 messages

Jen Joyce <Jennifer_Joyce@stsebs.org> Thu, May 30, 2019 at 2:42 PM
To: Poneil@natickma.org

 
Hi Trish, 
I am writing with the hopes of obtaining permission to hold our yearly 2 
mile 
family fun run(fundraiser) for/at Brown Elementary School on Sunday 
10/27/19 @10am. 
The plan is to use the same route as years past with the only change being 
due to the construction the race will start behind the school, instead of 
on Jean Burke Dr. 
Our race has been lucrative totaling almost $4000 in funds for the PTO, 
and we are looking forward to another fun day.  
Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
My cell is (917) 574-8822. 
Thanks so much- 
Jen Joyce 
 
 
Jennifer Joyce, RN 
Director of Health Services 
St. Sebastian's School 
1191 Greendale Ave 
Needham, MA 
781-247-0134 
 
 

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, May 31, 2019 at 8:30 AM
To: Jen Joyce <Jennifer_Joyce@stsebs.org>

Thanks Jen. I'll put this on the 6/10 agenda and follow up after that.
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
 

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, May 31, 2019 at 8:31 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, recommendations?
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

mailto:poneil@natickma.gov
http://www.natickma.gov/


Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 2:29 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, recommendations?
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jen Joyce <Jennifer_Joyce@stsebs.org> 
Date: Thu, May 30, 2019 at 2:42 PM 
Subject: Permission for Road Race Info 
To: <Poneil@natickma.org> 
 
 
 
[Quoted text hidden]
 
[Quoted text hidden]

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 3:28 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
After review we would recommend approval and would ask that the petitioner stay in contact with the School Department
as that whole area is going to be under construction and it will affect everything including parking.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]
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